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As a rider of an air cooled bike, lane sharing would prevent problems with 

overheating and leaving me stranded and vulnerable (not to mention a distraction 

exacerbating backups). Studies show that it is safer for a rider to lane share, than it is 

for them to be stopped in traffic, due to rear end collisions. Please support this bill for 

the safety of motorcyclists in the state of Oregon.  


